
EVALUATION STATEMENT  

REGARDING ACADIA POWER BLOCK 2 

On January 8, 2010, Entergy Services, Inc. (ESI) posted a statement of an agreement that has been 
reached between ESI and the LPSC Staff, with concurrence from the Independent Monitor, 
concerning how the acquisition of Acadia Power Block 2 will be treated in the evaluation of the 
proposals received in response to the Summer 2009 Long-Term RFP.  Please see the link below. 

 


